Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope you had a chance to enjoy the recent Bank holiday weekends.

Firstly, Lisa has completed her quarterly newsletter which I attach giving you information on new children, our recent topics, staff changes, dates for your diary and any important reminders.

Secondly, our Summer Fun Day is fast approaching on Sunday 23rd June 2019 and I attach our leaflet and programme for the day so you and your children can start looking forward to it.  We also need your help with the tombola and attach our poster asking you kindly to donate a few items.  The more we have the more fun it will be for everyone.  In addition, you may be interested in renting a table or half table for your own small business / hobbies.  Thank you in advance for your contributions.

Next, I draw your attention to the Parent Login page on our nursery website www.sunnyfields.net.  This is useful for our current parents as it offers a link to the login page of our new online Tapestry Learning Journals (mentioned in the newsletter), but also gives access to a protected ‘parent portal’ where you can view nursery specific current happenings/events, any downloads and recent nursery photos.  For security reasons, please ask Lisa or Sharon in person for the general Bromley Parent Login username and password.

Finally, I have updated the latest version of our Operations Manual which has been linked from the Homepage, then Policies and Procedures section on our website www.sunnyfields.net .  If you would like to understand more about the way we operate, please refer to all our policies and procedures detailed therein.

Well that’s it for now.

Warm regards,

Anna Bailey

Sunnyfields Head Office

